ALIQUIPPA SCHOOL DISTRICT

DAVID A, WYTIAZ JOHANNAH M. ROBR, CkA
Superiniendent of Schools Business Administrator

August 26, 2014

TO: ALIQUIPPA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PARENTS/GUARDIANS

Yesterday, district administration was notified that a weapon was in the
possession of a kindergarten student. The weapon was discovered in
the student’s back pack upon information received by a teacher from
another student. The weapon was never visible to any student. The
weapon was secured by the building principals. Aliquippa Police were
notified and responded immediately.

The student will be subject to School District Policy regarding weapon
violations. Local law enforcement will determine the extent of any
other charges.

| want to assure you that at no time was student safety compromised.
District personnel responded in accordance to prescribed protocol. The
Aliquippa School District conducts school safety training and reviews on
a regular and continuous basis.

Thank you for your support in ensuring school safety.

David A. Wytiag

Superintendent of Schools
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